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Class Reader Writer Mathematician 

Ladybirds Arlo Aria Halo 

Bumblebees James Thomas Farley 

Caterpillars Simeon Alice-Faye Poppy-Rose 

Dolphins Alfie Izzy L Sam 

Sharks Ava H Ethan Samridh 

Stingrays Izzy J Emma W Felicity 

Turtles Joe B Ralfi Jessica 

Orcas Kai & Edith Jack B Salathiel 

Penguins Jaxon & Archie Finlay Armani 

Congratulations to Hollie from       
Bumblebee class who had her first 
grading session at Krav Maga on       

Sunday and she was awarded a yellow 

Mrs Warburton’s Corner 

Family Liaison Officer                     

Food bank reminder: 

We have a large amount of food in our 
food bank ready for any families that 
would benefit from our new ‘working 
together as a community’ scheme.  All 
our food is free and we would love our 
families to pop in between 10am-11am 

every Friday to collect anything they 
may need.  Alternatively you can     

contact Mrs Warburton on 
Lwarburton@allsouls.kent.sch.uk to 

arrange a time to collect. 

RED NOSE DAY 

This year we will be supporting red 
nose day by selling a limited number of 

red noses on the gates on Thursday 
16th and Friday 17th March. 

 As we will be supporting another 
cause at the end of the month we do 

not want parents to feel overwhelmed 
with too many dates in their diaries. 

 

 
 

In worship this week, we 
have been learning about 

how we can learn from 
Jesus. We looked at the 
story of Zacchaeus and 
how Jesus forgave him. 

We have talked about our 
School value of            

forgiveness. 

A big HAPPY BIRTHDAY 

this week to… 

 

 

 

Thank you to all of those parents that have signed up to our new school app 
'My Child at School'. Whilst the initial response has been encouraging, we can 
see that there are some parents who have not activated their account yet, if 
you require any help or assistance then please do contact the office and we 
will do all we can to assist. We will no longer be using School Money from next 
term so it is important that at least one parent/carer for every child has access 
to this app.  

The initial role out was sent to all parents that are on loaded on our system 
with contact 1 priority. We would now like to extend this to all contacts that 
have parental responsibility (PR). Data has been moved from one system to 
the other and is now, in some circumstances,  outdated. So, to ensure we only 
provide access to the right contacts, please could you email the office and let 
us know if you would like any additional parents/carers to be added to your 
child's account - office@allsouls.kent.sch.uk. We will not automatically be  
adding priority 2 contacts unless we receive contact from you. 

Once again, we are happy to help with any queries of questions you may have. 

World Book Day - PTFA request 

If anyone would be able to donate any World Book Day 
outfits/books for use at next year's event, we would love 

to have them. It would be great for the environment! 

Please leave in the Gift Amnesty Box in Reception during 
next week. 


